

State Capitol Annex 702 Capitol Ave., Suite 316 Frankfort, KY 40601

8151 Little Mount Road Taylorsville, KY 40071

April 15, 2021

The Honorable Andy Barr United States Congress 2430 Rayburn House Office Building Washington DC 20515

Dear Congressman Barr:

This letter of support is written on behalf of the City of Lawrenceburg and their application for Community Project Funding for fiscal year 2022. This project is critical to protect the public health of the citizens of Lawrenceburg. If awarded, the funds would also allow the expansion of sanitary sewers to residents on small lots with failing septic systems.

Your consideration of this greatly-needed funding is appreciated. On behalf of myself and the residents of the Lawrenceburg community, thank you for your time and attention to this matter. If I can answer any questions you may have, or if I may be of assistance in this regard, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

James A. Tipton State Representative

53rd Legislative District

James U. Ligton

JAT/sgj

Office: (502) 564-8100 / 1-800-372-7181 / Cell: 502-639-7079 / E-mail: James.Tipton@lrc.ky.gov